
ATTENTION SOPRIS ELEMENTARY – ROAD IMPACTS ANNOUCEMENT 

FOR September 27 – October 5 

Major construction activities at the intersection of Mt. Sopris Drive and Midland Avenue will require a change in student pick up. A 

crane will be in the area, this work is associated with storm sewer improvements. Use new Four Mile roundabout for pick up.  

Please follow the flagger 

directions.  

Please carpool or bus.  

Thank you for your patience! 

More information at: 

970-618-5379 (call or text)  

Email: 
southmidlandproject@gmail.com 

Attention Parents: 

K, 1, 2 – pick up in 

kiss and go lane  

3,4,5 – pick up at side 

lot 
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